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Parents’ Acceptance Letter 
 

We are delighted to welcome your child (Student’s name as per passport) in (grade) (as per the TC or last report card 

received) at AJYAL International School – Al Falah for the Academic Year 2019-2020. 

 

Kindly be informed that as part our procedure, and by accepting the seat offer, you are obliged to adhere to the school 

Terms and Conditions published on the school’s official website.  

 

You are also required to pay the following fees by July 31st, 2019. 

1. The first term’s fee 

2. The school transportation fee of AED 5.600, if transportation is required 

 
Please note that the School’s uniform can be purchased from Trutex at the school on the first floor.  
Please contact (02-2034 507) for assistance. 
 
If your child requires any special educational needs support or additional provision as identified by medical 
practitioners, the school has the discretion to determine if an extra fee may be added. For specific disability cases 
where medical attention is required throughout the day, the parent need to provide a qualified trained nurse and or 
shadow teacher to support the student. The school will not be able to support or accept severe medical cases and will 
not be able to accept any such case unless fully aware of the circumstances and whether the school will be able to 
accommodate such case within the school’s policy for special needs.       
 
Please take note of the following: 

1. The school’s management is responsible for placing students in specific classes and sections. Parents are not 
allowed to make or request any changes. 

2. The responsibility of appointing class teachers to each section is the prerogative of the school’s management. 
All teachers are qualified, ADEK approved and are placed accordingly.  

3. In order to provide quality teaching to all students and allowing ample opportunities to confidently grow as 
individual, the school has a policy that siblings (twins- triplets) are not allowed to attend the same class. 

4. The school has the right to cancel the registration for any Pre-KG student if he/she was not fully toilet- trained 
at the beginning of the school year. 

5. The school has the right to cancel any student’s registration in case of any discrepancy.   
 
We welcome you to Ajyal International School Al Falah and thank you for choosing the school with an enormous heart 
for children where students personal, social and academic growth is our pride.  
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